
15th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to our Mothering Morning on Monday 20th March
between 9:10-10:30am. This will take place in Reception classrooms.

The children will host a range of activities for the parents to explore. There will
be lots of fun and exciting activities including: arts and crafts, biscuit
decorating, games and pampering palour.

Please put the date in your dairy, we look forward to welcoming you to the event.

Thank you,

Yours faithfully,

Mrs L Rahman

Assistant Headteacher


